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BAPTISMS:  Parents & godparents are required to 
attend a class focused on  their responsibilities & the 
meaning of the Sacrament prior to the ceremony. 
Classes are held on the 3rd Wednesday of the month. 
Call the parish office to set an appointment. After the 
initial interview the office will call you to schedule the 
class and the Baptism.  
 

MARRIAGES/QUINCEAÑERAS: They need to be 
arranged at least six months prior by calling the parish 
office & scheduling an appointment with a priest or 
deacon.  
 

VOCATIONS: If you think that God might be calling 
you to serve God as a priest, a brother, or sister 
contact: Fr. John Love at (805) 968-1078 or 
frlove@gmail.com. 

  

UPCOMING AT SACRED HEARTUPCOMING AT SACRED HEART  
  

• Theology-On-Tap    July 21 
• Virtus Certification    July 25 
• KofC Pancake Breakfast   July 26 
• Food Pantry    Aug  2 

Sixteenth Sunday 

Ordinary Time 

 

SACRED HEART CATHOLIC CHURCH  
10800 HENDERSON RD., VENTURA, CA 93004  

(805) 647-3235; FAX (805) 647-8087 
Visit us on the WEB at: www.sacredheartventura.org 

Email us at: rectory@sacredheartventura.org 
 

     SACRED HEART SCHOOL 
   10770 Henderson Rd., Ventura, CA 93004  (805) 647-6174  
Visit us on the WEB at: www.sacredheartschoolventura.org 

 
 

OUR SHARED MISSION 
 

We are called to be an unconditionally loving 
 and welcoming community.  

We have been called by our Baptism, into the body of 
Christ, and we celebrate our relationship in Word, 

Sacrament, and family celebration. 
 

Rev. John Vogel, Administrator 
Rev. Daniel O’Sullivan, Pastor Emeritus 

Deacon John Barry 
Deacon Fernando Flores 

Deacon Phil Conforti 
Deacon Humberto Guzman 

 

Vivian Nichols, Business Manager 
Karen Oishi, Office Manager 
Marion Inglis, Bulletin Editor 
Aurora Gonzales, Secretary 
Sr. Margaret Mary, SND, DRE 
Justin Wilburn, Youth Ministry 
Christine Benner, Principal 
Don Mulville, Maintenance; Sp. Events Coord. 

 

RELIGIOUS SERVICES 
(SERVICIOS RELIGIOSOS) 

 

WEEKEND EUCHARIST: 
 

Saturday and Eves of Holy Days: 5:30 p.m. 
Sundays: 7:30 a.m., 9:00 a.m., 10:30 a.m. 
12:00 noon (Español), and 5:30 p.m. 
 
 
 

DAILY MASS SCHEDULE: 
 

Monday - Friday: 7:00, 8:30 a.m. 
Saturday: 8:30 a.m. 
 
 

CONFESSION SCHEDULE: 
 

Friday: 7:00 p.m. - 8:00 p.m.  
Saturday: 4:00 p.m. -  5:00 p.m.  
 

DEVOTIONS 
 

Morning Prayer: Monday - Friday 6:40 am, 8:15 am 
Rosary: Monday—Friday 6:25 am 9:00 am 
   Saturday  6:00 am 
   Sunday  7:00am 
Holy Hour: Friday 7:00 pm to 8:00 pm            
        First & last Friday of the Month 7-8 p.m.    
       (Español) 
 

Divine Mercy Chaplet & Rosary: Friday 3 p.m. 
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“Unconditionally Pro-Life, Pro-Family” 

 
 

 
May the Lord Jesus be with you! 
   Today we hear Jesus taking some time to rest. If he took time out, shouldn’t we? Too often we feel guilty if we 
take time away to relax and have some   fun. Yet isn’t that what “keeping the Sabbath” is all about. That is one of 
the 10 commandments. It is more than just going to church. It is taking the time to be with family and friends. It is 
the time to walk and bike and run. It is the time to go to the beach or the mountains. Workaholics might be 
impressive, but their long term problems, both health and mental, are hardly anything to emulate. Too often they 
gain the whole world (of money and status) and lose their soul in the process (losing part of their humanity.)  
    Perhaps this week we can follow the example of Jesus and take some time to rest and reflect, to laugh and 
have some fun. Although this might not sound “spiritual” it is imitating Jesus. If God could take one day out of 
seven to relax, shouldn’t we do the same?  
  I want to publically thank Dave Scholle for repairing and refurbishing the church floor air conditioning/heating 
vents.  Take a look at the floor vents located around the perimeter of the church and next time you see Dave 
Scholle, you can thank him for volunteering his time and talent in repairing and refurbishing them!  This is our 
church building, so together we can continue to make it an honorable and beautiful place for our Lord Jesus in the 
Blessed Sacrament. 

 
Sixteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

July 19, 2015 
 

   Behold, the days are coming, says the Lord, when I will raise up a 
righteous shoot to David. 
 

— Jeremiah 23:5a 

SACRED HEART FINANCIAL NEWS…SACRED HEART FINANCIAL NEWS…  
  

PICK A PROJECT FOR A TAX DEDUCTIBLE DONATIONPICK A PROJECT FOR A TAX DEDUCTIBLE DONATION  
    

Thank you to those who have graciously come forward to donate to the project of your choice! 
 

Priest Rectory Patio Cover 
   The summer sun and non-existent air conditioning combine to really heat up the Priest’s quarters. But help is on 
the way; the patio cover is scheduled for installation later this month. We have chosen to go with an “Aluma 
Wood” structure 30’ wide by 8’ deep. 
 

   Final Estimate: $3,741.73  Donations to Date: ($605.00) 
 

Rectory Building Exterior Lighting  
   The energy efficient LED wall pack fixtures are ready for pick up and installation will commence soon. We have 
had one family generously donate for one of the fixtures; we have 8 more fixtures available for your tax deductible 
contribution! 
 

   Total Cost of Fixtures: $2,179.30 Donations to Date: ($244.00) 
 

Senior Center Overhaul 
   Have you seen the newly renovated Senior Center? The walls and ceiling are freshly painted and the old worn 
carpet has been replaced with very durable carpet tiles. We want to thank the Women’s Bible Study and the 
Eucharistic Apostles of Divine Mercy for donating the funds to purchase the 50” screen TV and for purchasing the 
DVD & Blue Ray Players. It’s not too late to contribute and help offset the cost! 
 

   Total Cost of Overhaul: $4,275.00 Donations to Date: ($517.00) 
 

Sacred Heart School Classroom Carpeting 
   Let’s carpet 9 classrooms this summer! They’re old, they’re shabby, and they’re in desperate need of 
replacement! Adopt a classroom...or a partial classroom. All donations hugely appreciated. 
 

   Final Estimate: $21,931.00  
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 Youth Ministry News 
 

• Please pray for our 47 teens and adults who will 
be attending the Steubenville Youth Conference 
this weekend in San Diego. They have been 
working very hard to get this point and thank 
you for your continued support. 

• Youth Ministry will be having a fundraiser at 
Snapper Jacks this Wednesday July 22 all 
day to help continue to raise funds for our 
various events. You must bring in the flyer 
being distributed after all the masses to get 
20% of your bill donated to our ministry. You 
can also pick up flyers in the rectory. Thank you 
for your continued support. 

• Don’t forget that confirmation registration forms 
are due at the end of August. You can print 
them out online and turn them in to the rectory 
or visit the rectory during the week and they can 
help you with registration. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

1. REGISTRATION. Our office is currently CLOSED 
during July; however, registration forms for the new 
year can be found online at sacredheartventura.org 
under “religious education” and on our office door. 
Any completed registrations can be taken to the 
parish office. 

2. NEEDED SUPPLIES. We are in need of white 
copy paper. 

3. We are happy to see a number of young families 
attending mass on Sundays. We hope everyone 
keeps up mass attendance during the summer 
months. 

4. SPONSORSHIP DONATIONS. Deepest gratitude 
for sponsorship donations. Post-communion 
classes are $20 per year and sometimes a 
sponsorship makes the difference in the parent’s 
decision whether to enroll his/her child post 
communion. 

5. LOOKING AHEAD. Santa Barbara Regional 
Congress is Saturday, September 19th at Bishop 
Diego High School. 

6. ADULT FAITH FORMATION. Centers were 
conducted this summer at Saint Jude Westlake 
and Saint Peter Claver Simi Valley. 
Congratulations to two of our catechists who 
completed: Marti Ruble and Michele Kipp. 

Sr. Margaret Mary  
 E-Mail: re@sacredheartventura.org 

SAFEGUARD THE CHILDREN 
VIRTUS CERTIFICATION 

   Everyone who works in ministries at Sacred Heart and 
has contact with children and all staff and clergy are 
required to be Virtus certified and to recertify every four 
years. Next Virtus Certification class is: 
 

When: July 25, 2015 
Time: 9AM-12PM 

Where: St. Francis Cabrini 
To sign-up call 647-3235 Ext. 304 or email: 

bulletineditor@sacredheartventura.org. 
 

DID YOU KNOW? 
Children and internet: tips for the summer  

   Summer vacation is here and time away from school 
could mean extra time online for children - a lot of it 
happening when you’re not there to supervise. Here are 
some tips to help keep children safe. 1. Talk to children 
about internet predators and whether they have ever 
been approached online. 2. Keep the computer in a 
common area of the home. 3. Establish rules for when 
children are allowed to use their cell phone.  

JUNÍPERO	SERRA	CANONIZATION	
SEPTEMBER	23,	2015	

	

16 Interesting facts about Junípero Serra (Cont’d) 
 

Did You Know? 
3. Fray Junípero Serra was a famous teacher (Dr. 
Serra, or Dr. Junípero was what his students called      
at the university)? For several years following his 
ordination, Serra remained at Palma as both student 
and teacher. He received a doctorate in theology and 
served as professor of theology at the Franciscan 
university in Palma from 1744 to 1749, when he sailed 
to Cádiz, Spain, and eventually fulfilled his desire to 
become a missionary. 
4. When Fray Junipero Serra arrived in Vera Cruz, 
horses and mules could have taken the missionaries to 
Mexico City?  But Fray Junípero said that he preferred 
to walk. After many days of walking, one of Father 
Serra’s legs became swollen, blistered, and badly 
infected. Still, he kept walking. 
(To be continued) 

THEOLOGY-ON-TAP  
 

  Calling all Young Adults! Join us for 
our last session of Theology on Tap  this 
Tuesday with our speaker Dr. William 
Shaules and his topic “Erotic Love 
Poetry in Sacred Scripture: A Study of 
Song of Songs” 

   Dr. Shaules will introduce the biblical book titled 
"Song of Songs" focusing on its origins as an erotic     
love poem meant to celebrate the gift of human 
sexuality. We hope to see you all there and remember 
doors open at 7pm and there is no cost for this event.  
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WORDS OF WISDOM… 
 

“Man says...Show me and I’ll trust you. God says...Trust me and I’ll show you.” 
~Psalm 126:6 

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION 
Every Friday  

Friday 9 a.m. — Saturday 8:30 a.m. 
 

   The Magisterium’s commitment to the Eucharist has 
been matched by an interior growth of the doctrine.   
There is a daily adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 
and a devout participation in the procession for the 
Solemnity of the Body and Blood of Christ. 

 (John Paul II – Ecclesia De Eucharistia) 
 

   Can you spend ONE hour with Our Lord on Saturday 
at 2AM? Please call Lupe 676-1159.  

   This week’s vocal Holy Hour in English @ 7p.m. is for  
Sacred Heart Parish.      

 

 
 
 

Intenciones de la Semana 
 

(†)Deceased  (-)Intentions  
 

Sunday, July 19 
5:30  pm (Sat)   † Jack Larson 
7:30  am † David Homboe 
9:00  am † Walter Carson  
10:30 am † Jack Bankson 
12:00 pm † Enrico Dieta 
5:30  pm - Parishioners of Sacred Heart  
   

Monday, July 20 
7:00 am † Skip Graczyk 
8:30 am † Lynda Barry 
 

Tuesday, July 21 
7:00 am † Tom Hall 
8:30 am † Johnny Hession 
 

Wednesday, July 22  
7:00 am Communion Service  
8:30 am - John & David Dunn 
 

Thursday, July 23  
7:00 am † Lynda  
8:30 am - Eileen WaskiBarry 
   

Friday, July 24 
7:00 am - Rev. Alex Amayun 
8:30 am † Urban J. Dunst 
 

Saturday, July 25  
8:30 am † Lynda Barry 

 
 
 
 
 

SUNDAY, July 12, 2015 COLLECTION 
 

Parish Support:$12,498.64     School Support:$187.00 
Capital Improvements:$1,347.00           SVdP:$570.00 
Children’s Env:$13.00       Archdiocesan Coll:$137.00 
Misc:$59.00 
 

TOTAL COLLECTION: $14,812.64 
Thank you for your continued support! 

The Sick of our Parish — Enfermos de Nuestra 
Parroquia: Grace Paulson, Greg Jackovich 
 
 

Died in Christ — Murio en Cristo:  Amelia Rosas 

    

INTERCESSIONS 
    PLEASE PRAY FOR…. 

Would you like to have a Mass said for a 
loved one or for a special intention? 

 

   To do so, come into the Parish Office and select an 
available date from the Mass book. Please allow 
sufficient time for dates fill up quickly. A $10 stipend is 
offered. 

ATTENTION PARISHIONERS 
 

   Please use your church donation 
envelopes when making your contributions. 
Donation envelopes are mailed every two 
months. If you are not currently receiving 
donation envelopes, you might not be a 

registered parishioner of Sacred Heart and/or we do not 
have updated information in our files.  
   Help us to keep our administrative costs low by calling 
the parish office during regular business hours to report 
your new address, telephone number, addition/deletion 
of a dependent, change of marital status, etc. 

SACRED HEART COMMUNITY NEWS 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS NEWS... 
 

   Sacred Heart Council Knights of 
Columbus is sponsoring a pancake 
breakfast Sunday, July 26th after the 
morning Masses. Cost will be $5.00. The 
proceeds will be donated to the knights of 
Columbus wheelchair foundation which this 

year is donating wheelchairs to Wounded Warriors 
foundations for wounded American veterans.    
   Pancakes, and a "country breakfast", eggs and 
biscuits "n gravy will be served.  
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                    MISA DEL MEDIODIA, 12 P.M. 
          Noticias del Ministerio Hispano... 

 
 
 

Que el Señor Jesús esté con ustedes! 
   Hoy escuchamos a Jesús tomando un tiempo para descansar. Si él se tomó el tiempo, ¿no deberíamos nosotros? 
Con frecuencia nos sentimos culpables si tomamos tiempo para relajar y pasar un buen rato. Sin embargo, no es 
eso de lo qué se trata "guardar el domingo." Ese es uno de los 10 mandamientos. Es algo más que ir a la iglesia. 
Es tomar el tiempo para estar con familia y amigos. Es el tiempo para caminar y andar en bicicleta y correr. Es 
tiempo para ir a la playa o a la montaña. Adictos al trabajo pueden ser impresionante, pero sus problemas a largo 
plazo, tanto en la salud física y mental, son nada de imitar. Con frecuencia obtienen todo el mundo (dinero y 
estatus) y pierden su alma en el proceso (perdiendo parte de su humanidad.) 
   Tal vez esta semana podemos seguir el ejemplo de Jesús y tomar algún tiempo para descansar y reflexionar, reír 
y pasar un buen rato. Aunque esto no parezca "espiritual" estás imitando a Jesús. Si Dios pudo tomar un día de 
siete para relajarse, ¿no deberíamos hacer lo mismo? 
   Quiero públicamente agradecer a Dave Scholle por reparar y reacondicionar las rejillas de ventilación de aire 
acondicionado / calefacción del piso de la iglesia. Eche un vistazo a los respiraderos del piso ubicados en todo el 
perímetro de la iglesia y la próxima vez que vea a Dave Scholle, puede darle las gracias por dar su tiempo y talento 
en la reparación y restauración de ellos! Esta es nuestra iglesia, por lo que juntos podemos continuar haciendo de 
ella un lugar honorable y hermoso para nuestro Señor Jesús en el Santísimo Sacramento. 

CANONIZACIÓN	DE	JUNÍPERO	SERRA	
SEPTIEMBRE	23,	2015	

	

16 Datos interesantes sobre Junípero Serra (continuació) 
3. ¿Sabías que Fray Junípero Serra fue un famoso profesor (el Dr. Serra, o el Profesor Junípero era como sus 
estudiantes lo llamaban en la Universidad)? Varios años después de su ordenación, Serra permaneció en Palma 
como estudiante y profesor. Recibió un doctorado en teología y sirvió como profesor de teología en la Universidad 
Franciscana de Palma de 1744 a 1749, cuando zarpó para Cádiz, España, y eventualmente cumplir su deseo de 
ser un misionero.              
4. ¿Sabías que cuando Fray Junípero Serra llegó a Veracruz, los caballos y mulas podrían haber llevado a los 
misioneros a la Ciudad de México? Sin embargo Fray Junípero dijo que prefería caminar. Después de caminar 
muchos días, una de las piernas de Padre Serra se hinchó, se ampolló, y se infectó severamente. Sin embargo, él 
siguió caminando.  (Para ser continuado)       

  

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS 
 

   The Knights of Columbus, Council 3601 host their 
charity Hawaiian Summer Dance on Saturday, 
August 1st at the Canoga Park Council Hall, 21433 
Strathern St. from 7 p.m. to midnight, live band. $15 
donation per person. Hawaiian attire. Couples and 
singles welcome. Free parking. For information call 
Angelo at 818-577-6719. 

SAVE THE DATE 
St. Vincent’s 14th Annual Golf Classic 

 

Monday, August 24, 2015 
La Cumbre Country Club 
18-Hole Texas Scramble 

Prizes and Awards!  
For more information or to register visit stvincents-sb.org 

or call (805) 683-6381 ext 110 
All proceeds benefit St. Vincent’s Children  

and Family Services 

   P lease join us in praying the Rosary at Planned 
Parenthood each Friday at 3:00 PM. We are peaceful 
and prayerful. It only takes 30 minutes. Planned 
Parenthood is on Ralston and Saratoga next door to 
the Anacapa Veterinary Group. 

   Gphomestay is currently looking for warm 
and welcoming host families in the Ventura County area 
for the 2015-2016 school year for international students 
attending Santa Clara and Saint Bonaventure high 
schools. Gphomestay provides all of our host families 
with ongoing guidance, cultural resources, local support 
and a generous monthly stipend to ensure a successful 
hosting experience. For further information or to sign up 
today, please visit our website at www.gphomestay.com! 
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CORDINADORES DE LITURGIA 
 

LECTORES:      
Jose Cancino     525-4327 
MINISTROS DE EUCARISTIA: 
Maria Lopez     433-1944 
Roberto Sanchez     448-9965 
UJIERES: 
José Arambula     647-1351 
SERVIDORES DEL ALTAR: 
Alicia Mendez     647-2870 
MINISTERIO DE MUSICA:   647-3235 
Dcn. Fernando Flores    Ext. 311 
CORO: 
Hector Reyes     701-2253 
BAUTIZOS:     647-3235 
Dcn. Fernando Flores    Ext. 311  
RICA (Iniciación Cristiana): 
Rosa Flores     701-7753 

SACRED HEART PARISH OFFICES 
 
 

SACRED HEART SCHOOL:                                       647-6174 
Christine Benner, Principal 
 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION OFFICE:                            647-3235 
Sister Margaret Mary Scott, S.N.D., Director  Ext. 306 
 

HISPANIC MINISTRY (Ministerio Hispano):             647-3235 
Deacon Fernando Flores, Director  Ext. 311 
 

YOUTH MINISTRY:                                                      647-3235 
Justin Wilburn  Ext. 313 
 

PLANT MANAGER:                                   (Cell)         797-4474           
Don Mulville 
 

SCRIP OFFICE:                                                           647-0713 
Shaune Ramirez  

Read bulletin online at the Sacred Heart Church website: 
www.sacredheartventura.org. 

   Please email all bulletin announcements by Fridays              
at  5 p.m. (10 days before bulletin is distributed) to 

bulletineditor@sacredheartventura.org. 

 

PARISH REGISTRATION OR  
CHANGE OF ADDRESS 

 

   If you are new in our Parish Community, in Jesus’ name 
we welcome you and hope along with us you will 
experience the touch of Jesus. If you have a new address 
or phone number please complete this form and place it in 
the collection basket or return it to the parish office so we 
can stay connected. The parish needs you; be counted. 
 

        NAME         

        ADDRESS  

        CITY   

        ZIP  

        PHONE  
 

□  Moving Out of Parish      □  New Registration 
□  Change of Address/Phone Number 

 

 

ORGANIZATIONS 
 
 

BIBLE STUDY      647-3235 
BOY SCOUTS   377-7840 
Bob  Camarillo 
CHARISMATIC PRAYER GROUP   647-9385 
Blanca Macias 
CUB SCOUTS    647-5641 
Therese Palmisano 
DETENTION MINISTRY   340-3983 
Rick Goulette 
EUCHARISTIC APOSTLES OF DIVINE MERCY   647-3086 
Bob & Zaida Worthley 
Vicky Spicer (Divina Misericordia)   202-9555 
FAMILY TO FAMILY   650-8557 
Nita Perkins 
FINANCE COUNCIL   659-3839 
Cindy Fanning 
GUADALUPANAS                                                         647-1609 
Amelia Mijares 
ITALIAN CATHOLIC FEDERATION   659-2255 
Carol Eller 
KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS   797-2298 
Joe Barajas, Grand Knight 
PARENT TEACHER COUNCIL   647-0969 
Sonya Stickels, President 
PARISH COUNCIL   647-3235 
POLISH COMMUNITY   659-3751 
Ed Osiadacz  
RESPECT LIFE   647-7306 
Wilhelmina Stoll 
SAFEGUARD THE CHILDREN   647-3235 
Dcn. John Barry 
SENIOR ASSISTANCE   647-1842 
Barbara Rodriguez   
ST. VINCENT DE PAUL   216-2787 
Person on call 
WELCOMING MINISTRY   794-3623 
Dcn. John Barry 
WORLD APOSTOLATE OF FATIMA   620-0958 
Huguette Johnston   
JOVENES ADULTOS PARA CRISTO   212-0997 
(Young Adults for Christ) 
Margarita Mateo, Coordinator   

LITURGICAL MINISTRIES 
 
 

ALTAR SERVERS MINISTRY:                525-0010 
Sandie Dominguez  
BEREAVEMENT MINISTRY   701-7737 
Jean Fries                                       
EUCHARISTIC MINISTRY COORDINATOR:              671-9911 
Fred Baskin 
INFANT BAPTISMS:                                                    382-6816 
Dcn. Phil Conforti   
LECTOR COORDINATOR:                                          644-4586 
Joann Abing 
LITURGY COORDINATOR:  647-3235 
MARRIAGE COORDINATOR:                                   
Carmen Gomez Lee                                                      647-4843 
 

 

MINISTRY TO THE SICK:                                            525-0010                 
Sandie Dominguez, Facilitator 
USHERS MINISTRY:                                                    647-4843 
Joe Lee 

MUSIC COORDINATOR:                                             279-7595 
Sarah Hardcastle 
CHILDREN’S CHOIR:                                                  766-1380 
Kadie Manning 
 

R.C.I.A. ADULT ED:                                                     647-3235 


